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Carlotta S. Stauf% £_ommission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Shannon J. Huds~conomic Supervisor, Division of Economics 

Docket No. 140158-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in 
Highlands County by HC Waterworks, Inc. 

HC Waterworks, Inc. requested an extension until December 5, 2014 to respond to staffs 
first data request. Please incorporate the attached document granting the request into the docket 
file. 
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Patti Daniel 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Shannon Hudson 

Monday, November 24, 2014 1:42 PM 

'Troy Rendell' 
Patti Daniel; Laura King; Mark Cicchetti; Andrew Maurey; Jim Dean; Melinda Watts; 

Sonica Bruce; Tom Ballinger; Kyesha Mapp 

RE: HC Waterworks First Data Request - Docket No. 140158-WS 

Good Afternoon Troy, at your request, the fi ling deadline for the responses to staff's f irst data request has been 

extended until December 5, 2014. 

From: Troy Rendell [mailto:trendell@uswatercoro.net] 
Sent: Friday, November 21, 2014 2:59PM 
To: Patti Daniel; Shannon Hudson; Tom Ballinger; Laura King; Mark Cicchetti 

Cc: Andrew Maurey 
Subject: HC Waterworks First Data Request- Docket No. 140158-WS 

I would like to request an extension to provide the responses to Staff's First Data Request in Docket No. 140158-WS. 

I have most of the data compiled and could send what I have, but we are still investigating the maps and that is taking 

longer than anticipated. Also, due to the discovery of an formula error in the MOR reporting spreadsheet, we will 

revising the MORs for the test period to send into DEP. These revised reports will be submitted with the response to the 

Data Request. The spreadsheet was omitting a cell in its calculation . 

I've been out of town most of this week and will be in Tallahassee next week for the Commission Agenda. I will not be 

able to all the information together and get it sent before the deadline in the letter of 11/26/14. Cou ld I please request 

an extension through December 5, 2014? 

Thanks 

Troy Rendell 
U.S. Water Services Corporat ion 

U~W~~ 
cas 

4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard 
New Port Richey, FL 34652 

(Office) 727-848-8292 x245 

{Mobile) 727-777-2508 

{Fax) 727-848-7701 
(E-Mail) trendell@uswatercorp.net 
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